NRC
(512) 932-255

August 24, 1982

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Material Licensing Section

799 Roosevelt Road

Glen Ellyn, 11, 60137

ATTN: B. J. HOLT
Dear Ms. Holt:

Beth A. Greene is no longer employed at Keystone. Her resEonsibil1;jes
as ;hg Rgdiation Safet¥ Officer are being assumed by Rich Sommers. Rich
s familiar e Brun and Ray Ray mo evel control systems.
In addition, he has successfully completed the Installation and Nuclear
Radiation Safety Course offered by Kay Ray Inc. Enclosed is the $40.00

Ticense fee.

If there are any questions or problems regarding this matter, please
contact Mr. Sommers at (309) 697-7409.

Sincerely,

il

*R. L. WITZIG
SUPERINTENDENT
STEEL WORKS OPERATIONS
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